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KIRSTIN S. DODGE 
Direct:  (425) 453-7326 

Internet:  dodgi@perkinscoie.com 
 
 

September 4, 2002 
 

VIA U.S. MAIL & EMAIL 
 
 
Carole J. Washburn 
Office of the Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

Re: Docket No.  UT-023042 and UT-023043 

Dear Ms. Washburn: 

Please be advised that the Response of Qwest Corporation to Level 3 
Communications, LLC's Petition for arbitration, which was filed on August 30, 2002, 
contained a typographical error with respect to the docket number.  Qwest's response 
brief and cover letter referenced Docket No. UT-023043 (the CenturyTel/Level 3 
arbitration), rather than the correct case number, which is Docket No. UT-023042 
(Qwest/Level 3 arbitration).  Please correct your records accordingly.   

Thank you for your assistance.   

Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
Kirstin S. Dodge 
 

cc: Service list 
 


